

Marina Village Middle School

1901 Francisco Drive • El Dorado Hills • CA 95762 (916) 933-3993 • Fax (916) 9333995

Cheryl Olson, Superintendent - Rescue Union School District Levi Cambridge, Principal • Samantha Schlesinger, Assistant Principal www.rescueusd.org/

September 10-14, 2018

Weekly Bulletin

Super Hero Quote of the Week - "You're much stronger than you think you are." - Spiderman

Mustang of the Week: Congratulations Drew Beeman

STUDENTS

<u>Japanese at Oakridge</u> - If you are interested taking Japanese when you get to Oakridge come to room 9 after school on September 11th and 18th. Peyton Bagley will be presenting to students on the benefits of the Japanese language elective. All students are welcome. See the attached flier for information.

<u>Spirit Wear</u> - Did you miss the Spirit Wear at Back to School Night or need more? We have some t-shirts and tanks left. If you are interested in a sweatshirt or have any questions, please let us know. You can send an email to <u>marinavillageptc@hotmail.com</u> if interested. Thank you.

9/11 Day of Remembrance - We will be holding a quick day of remembrance. We remember the day our country changed forever when planes crashed into the World Trade Center. Join us before school in the amphitheater at 7:25 for our 9/11 Remembrance Ceremony.

Keep Getting those COOPS!! - Our annual Magazine and Cookie Dough Sale is underway! First turn-in day is **Wednesday** morning. Bring your orders AND payment to the outdoor stage before school. Make sure you leave enough time to drop off your order and still get to class on time! Remember, 15 items gets you into the limo for the drive to In-N-Out Burger! Just 2 items gets you into the Six Flags pass drawing! Sell well!

<u>Garden Club</u> - The garden club has started the fall garden. Students are welcome to sit and study in the garden area during lunch.

<u>Picture Retakes</u> - If you missed your school picture this year we will be holding retakes on October 11th.

SPORTS

<u>Girl's Volleyball</u> Who: Marina at Rolling Hills. When: Sept. 11 at 3:30 PM. Where: At Rolling Hills <u>Boy's Volleyball</u> Who: Marina vs. Rolling Hills. When: Sept. 11 at 3:30 PM. Where: Marina Village <u>Cross Country</u> Who: Marina at Sutter. When: Sept. 12 at 4:00 PM. Where: Rodeo Grounds

PARENTS

BOX TOPS - It's time to start clipping those BOX TOPS and help earn \$money\$ for our school!!! The money raised allows our school to purchase anything we need! Please bring them into the office. CLIP 'EM!!!

9/10 Breaking Down the Walls - Our 7th grade students will be participating in the Breaking Down the Walls program. "Breaking Down the Walls is a comprehensive program designed to unify, empower, and engage every student to create a positive and supportive campus climate." (from the BDTW Website).

<u>Wally on CBS News</u> - Many of you know Wally Richardson and all that he does to encourage our students. If you would like to see Wally and Marina on national news, you can enjoy the broadcast here: https://www.cbsnews.com/news/94-year-old-veteran-wally-richardson-imparts-his-wisdom-to-students-heading-to-class/

YEAR BOOK – Are you interested in helping us to document the wonderful events of the year? If so, we are looking for a people to help with our yearbook committee! We have a group of parents that are willing to provide support with pictures and training is available. Please contact us soon if you are willing to help run our yearbook club this year.

<u>Parent Teacher Committee</u> – Make a difference in the lives of our Marina students! Our Parent Teacher Committee is looking for a fundraising chairperson to join our PTC. This is such an important role and we invite anyone who is interested to please email <u>marinavillageptc@hotmail.com</u>. If you would like to be notified of volunteer opportunities throughout the year, please go to the SignUpGenius link to let us know your interests: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d48aca82ea4fa7-volunteer. Our next PTC meeting is September 18th at 4:30 in the Library

Dates: September 11th and 18th

Where: Room 9

Time: 2:10pm

ORHS

Introduction To Japanese

Taught by ORHS Senior Peyton Bagley



INTRODUCTION

Come learn the benefits of taking Japanese as a foreign language in high school, and learn a brief overview about the most interesting aspects of Japanese and Japanese culture. In these two 40 min lessons, we will cover some of the basics of what you can look forward to taking Japanese at Oak Ridge, and explore an exciting new culture!